
A-XI

LETTER FROM THE PRESIDENT
Dear Colleagues,

Our journal continues to be the most influential, significant, trusted and high-quality clinical journal of obstetrics and gynecology 
in our country. In order for our journal to be preferred worldwide as well as in this region, I believe that your contributions play 
a very important role to reach our mission. I expect full support of our colleagues by selecting and following our journal.

I especially thank the editorial board for what we have achieved so far together.

Even though being an obstetrician and gynecologist means encountering many obstacles nowadays, I believe that a well trained 
and educated obstetrics and gynecology physician will always have a remarkable place in our country, as well as all over the 
world.

I ask all our colleagues for your precious support, efforts and contributions. We encourage all our colleagues for making 
new researches and publications, creating papers; since it would be an honor for us to help them develop in expanding their 
academic obstetrics and gynecology research skills.

Consequently, since we can develop further together, I kindly request that all colleagues would always be sharing within and 
supporting each other.

Sincerely,

Ateş Karateke, Prof. MD

President of TJOD


